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THE FROGMORE VILLAGE COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION COMMITTEE 
INVITE YOU TO 

THE AGM 

AT FROGMORE VILLAGE HALL 
ON TUESDAY 7 MARCH 2023 AT 6.00PM 

Drinks will be served followed by the AGM at 6.30pm 

 

                

THE FVCA COMMITTEE WISH YOU ALL A VERY HAPPY NEW YEAR 

http://www.frogmore.info/


 

 

 

    CHRISTMAS LUNCH ON 10 DECEMBER 

DECEMBER 2022 The hall mas beautifully decorated and boasted 3 
Christmas trees, festive fun, some wine and a delicious 
Christmas meal which was served up in the village hall.  
We were treated to a wonderful lunch cooked by our 
resident chefs, Pat and Anthony Greenwood!   

It was so lovely to meet up with fellow villagers and we 
all had a great time eating, a tipple or two and singing 
Christmas carols.   

We even had a visit from Father Christmas and his elf 
who came with his sack of goodies for everyone.  

We also held a raffle and there were lots of prizes to be 
won! 

Also, a certain 90 year old gentleman, Jeremy Masters, 
even had a birthday cake delivered to him and he blew 
all the candles out accompanied by Happy Birthday 
singing! 

A good time was had by all. 

Many thanks to the FVCA Committee and all those who 
helped and a special thank you to Pat and Anthony for 
cooking such a lovely meal. 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

MORE PICTURES OF  
THE CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

LIGHTING UP OF THE TREE, BBQ, MULLED WINE AND CAROL SINGING 

We met outside the hall on 2 December where 

there was a BBQ, mulled wine, carol singing and 

lighting up of the tree. Some hearty singing of 

carols led by Tim Trumper cheered us all by the 

backdrop of the lit tree and, also the wonderful 

Christmas light display that Sandra and family 

put on. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

CHRISTMAS COFFEE MORNING – 15 DECEMBER 

WHATS ON FOR 2023 so far: 

• Friday 3 February 6.30pm – Bangers & Mash 

evening  

• Sunday 7 May 3-5pm – Coronation Tea Party 

• Saturday 29 July 12 noon – Creekside Fair 

• Saturday 4 November 6.30pm – Bonfire Night 

• Friday 1 December 5.00pm – Lighting up of the 

Christmas Tree, Carols and BBQ 

• Saturday 9 December 12.30pm – Christmas 

Lunch 

• PUT THESE DATES IN YOUR DIARY! 

WHAT’S ON AT THE GLOBE for 2023 so far: 

Folk evenings: 

• Wednesday 18 January at 8.00pm 

• Wednesday 1 February at 8.00pm 

• Wednesday 1 March at 8.00pm 

Jazz evenings: 

• Wednesday 25 January at 7.00pm 

• Wednesday 8 February at 7.00pm 

• Wednesday 22 February at 7.00pm 

 

PLAQUE IN MEMORY OF JANET STANLEY 

On 11 December 2022 we held a commemoration for Janet.  

Janet was a Committee Trustee for a time and had lived in 
Frogmore for a long time with her husband Norris.  Friends and 
family joined together in commemorating a plaque in memory 
of her.  She loved to walk her dog around the Creek and often 
sat on the bench by the bridge, so the plaque was fixed onto 
the bench.   

Afterwards, we had some mulled wine and mince pies in the 
hall. It was lovely to meet Janet and Norris’s family. 

 

  

 

 

Christmas was celebrated at the Christmas coffee 

morning.  There was coffee/tea with delicious cakes 

and a glass of sherry.  Lots of friends came and we 

held a raffle including the top prize of goodies on the 

shown in the left photo.  Money raised for the raffle 

went to 2 charities, the Kingsbridge Food Bank and 

Children in Need.  


